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Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health

Subject: RO2869, Frank Garza and Associates

Entry Type: Phone call

Company: Environ

Start: Mon 12/15/2008 1:30 PM

End: Mon 12/15/2008 1:45 PM

Duration: 15 minutes

Talked with Norm Oldlackey (sp?) about the site at 1240 Powell St.  The owner, Fred Silverman, received the July 3, 2008 

letter during a Phase I review for refinancing of the property.  Norm said they were going to resample the wells and 

request closure for the site.  I requested that they include all groundwater data on one table and provide the rest of the 

report for the 2004 GWM report.  The data, text and maps are missing from the report. 


